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AAATTTTTTEEENNNTTTIIIOOONNN   PPPAAARRREEENNNTTTSSS   OOOFFF   666TTTHHH   GGGRRRAAADDDEEERRRSSS!!!    

IIIMMMMMMUUUNNNIIIZZZAAATTTIIIOOONNN   IIINNNFFFOOORRRMMMAAATTTIIIOOONNN   

   

The Florida Department of Health and the Department of Education require all 

students entering 7th grade to have a Tdap booster (adult strength tetanus, 

diphtheria and pertussis) vaccine.  This vaccine can be obtained from your child’s 

health care provider.  Required vaccines are also available at the Florida 

Department of Health in Seminole County for students with Medicaid, without 

insurance or insurance does not cover vaccines, or who are unable to obtain them 

through a private provider. Appointments are required and will start June 1st. 

Please call 407-665-3700 to schedule an administrative processing fee will apply.  

 

Please check your child’s immunization status in Skyward desktop NOT 

viewable on a mobile device.  If they have a Tdap listed, the school has a current 

FL Immunization certificate with the required Tdap on file. Parents will not need to 

provide your child’s school with an additional certificate. 

 

An updated Florida Certification of Immunization DH 680 Form must be 

presented to your child’s school. STUDENT WILL NOT BE ALLOWED TO START 

SCHOOL WITHOUT PROOF OF THIS VACCINE OR WAIVER, on August 10, 2020.  

Incomplete forms, immunization histories, billing receipts and notes from doctor’s 

offices will not be accepted.  Forms should be turned in as soon as possible.  

 

Please do not let cost be a barrier to getting this vaccine.  Speak with the 

Coordinator of Health about your need. 


